MC2207 Work Paper

Objective:  	Reorganize all WGQ cybersecurity-related standards into a new booklet.

Purpose:  	To expedite the process of development, approval and implementation of cybersecurity-related standards.
	
	We are not here to re-write the standards, but simply to categorize and move to a new booklet.  This effort may require a second step to look at the standards individually, and modify, as needed, to provide context.

Things to consider:
· Format consistent with other booklets
· Executive Summary
· Introduction
· Business Process and Practices
· Related Standards
· Other Information, as needed
· Appendices, if applicable
· Version Notes
· Version Control – Should the book be incorporated into the current version of standards or should the versioning be separate from the main body of standards?
· RH: If the purpose of separating is to expedite the approval and implementation process, then the versioning should be separate from the main body of business practice standards.  Otherwise, there will delays in FERC approval process and/or more frequent publications by NAESB, which equates to higher costs for users for less product.
· Ease of maintenance going forward – copy or move to new booklet?
· Should standards moved to new booklet be renumbered?
· RH: Yes.  Doing so will make the new booklet easier to follow.
· Should standards in existing booklets be renumbered?
· RH:  No. This will cause confusion for those that are familiar with the existing numbering.  Suggests making a note similar to when standards were moved to IET booklet or are deleted.
· Is a new change tracking document needed?
· RH:  No.  We can use the existing Version Notes and/or Cross Reference document to track changes. 


**8/23/22 RH Created the following working papers:
· Draft – New Cybersecurity Related Standards Manual
· Draft – Modified QEDM Standards Manual
· Draft – Modified IET Standards Manual
Highlighted sections and standards in the NAESB work paper
Highlighted standards in Matrix but not in NAESB work paper
